
                                                                    

             
GRANDVIEW/¿UUQINAK’UUH 

ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

2055 Woodland Dr.Vancouver, B.C. V5N 3N9 

Telephone: (604) 713-4663 

Fax: (604) 713-4665 
 

GENERAL $35.00 SUPPLY FEE 

 
SCHOOL FEES 2021-2022 
Important Information – Please Translate  

這是一份重要資訊 — 請找人為您翻譯 

这是⼀份重要信息 —  请找人为您翻译 

کنيد ترجمه لطفا -مهم اطلاعات  
Mahalagang Impormasyon - Paki salin sa sariling wika 

중요한 정보 - 번역 부탁드립니다  

ਮਹੱਤਵਪੂਰਨ ਜਾਣਕਾਰੀ-ਿਮਹਰਬਾਨੀ ਕਰਕ ੇਅਨੁਵਾਦ ਕਰ/ੋਕਰਵਾਓ  

Важная информация!Переведите,пожалуйста 

Información importante - Por favor traducer 

Avis important; veuillez traduire. 
Thông tin quan trọng - Xin phiên dịch   

 

  

The Vancouver School Board offers the service of purchasing basic school 
supplies in bulk at wholesale prices and passing the cost savings on to families. 
The School Supply Fee for 2021 – 2022 is $35.00 per student.  
 
This fee covers basic consumable school supplies used for students’ personal 
use such as paper, writing tools, glue sticks, erasers, exercise books and art 
supplies.  Supplies are provided for the full year.  

 

Please pay through School Cash Online, a secure and preferred method 
of payment for all school fees from school school supplies to field trips, 
etc. Please register and/or sign-in at https://vsb.schoolcashonline.com 
starting September 20, 2021.  
 
If you are unable to use the School Cash online and are paying by 
cheque or cash, the school will start collecting by September 20, 2021.  
A receipt will be provided only if paid online through the School 
Cash Online.  Exact change only or cheque payable to Grandview 
Elementary. Thank you! Payment is due on Friday, October 08, 2021.  

 

Field Trips and Supplementary Learning Opportunities – Determined 
throughout the school year at the classroom level  
Throughout the school year your child’s teacher may plan supplementary learning 
opportunities and request monies towards entrance fees, transportation or equipment 
supplies.  Your child’s teacher will communicate this information to you directly.  

 

 
 
 

FINANCIAL HARDSHIP 

 

As a reminder, the Vancouver School 
Board will not deny a child access to 
the school supplies required for his or 
her educational program because of 
financial hardship. Nor will any child be 
excluded from activities where a fee is 
charged.  If at any time there is a 
financial challenge, please contact 
the school principal. All requests will 
be treated confidentially. 

如果你需要经济帮助， 

请联系你们学校的负责人     •      

如需經濟協助， 請聯絡貴校校長    •      

Nếu bạn cần trợ cấp, xin liên lạc với Hiệu 
Trưởng Trường    •     Tawagan ang 
tagapamahala o punongguro ng paaralan 
kung kailangan ninyo ng pinansyal na 
tulong.    •     Si vous avez besoin d'aide 
financière, veuillez contacter la direction.     
•    Si necesita apoyo financiero, por favor 
contacte a la dirección de su escuela  •           

ਜੇ ਤੁਹਾਨੰੂ ਿਵੱਤੀ ਸਹਾਇਤਾ ਦੀ ਲੋੜ ਹੈ, ਿਕਰਪਾ 

ਕਰਕੇ ਆਪਣੇ ਸਕੂਲ ਪ�ਬੰਧਕ ਨਾਲ ਸੰਪਰਕ 

ਕਰੋ      •      재정 지원이 필요하시면, 

학교의 교장선생님께 문의하시기를 

바랍니다 


